
REHABILITATION TAX CREDITS FOR PROPERTY OWNERS_ 

 

_Owners of historic properties listed on the National Register of Historic 

Places (including the majority of the buildings in the New Baltimore 

Hamlet Historic District) are eligible to apply for New York State 

Rehabilitation Tax Credits for qualified rehabilitation projects. 

These credits are available to both homeowners and the owners of 

commercial properties and can assist in paying for new roofs, masonry 

work, carpentry, painting, window repair, mechanical and electrical 

systems and interior rehabilitation work. For more information, visit the 

New York State Office of Parks, Recreation and Historic Preservation 

tax credit website at www.nysparks.com/shpo/tax-credit-programs 

http://www.nysparks.com/shpo/tax-credit-programs

